Please re-open Sydney's night life

Michael Mallawaratchi

Wed 9/03/2016 8:17 PM

To:Liquor Law Review < liquorlawreview@justice.nsw.gov.au>;

Dear sir,

I am 42 with three young daughters.

Casino's and gambling are not good for society in general - you know this in your heart!

Socialising and having fun with friends and strangers is good for society in general.

Prohibition never has and never will control society in the way it's intended to- often leading to escalated violence and crime.

Good people should be free to indulge in the various activities they deem to be fun - as long as it does not prevent other good people from living free and fun lives...

People who are happy and have fun are more productive and creative members of society..

Bad people who do bad things and hurt others should be removed from society...and/or rehabilitated to be good people.

I know so many people who are never bad no matter how much they drink.

Drink or drugs are not an excuse for hurting people...we should stop allowing this as an excuse.

Absolute safety is a highly overrated myth in Australia!!

Thank you

Regards Michael Mallawaratchi

Sent from my iPhone